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24th September 2018
Dear Parent/Carer
Halloween Extravaganza!
Grange Park will soon be taken over by ghosts, ghouls, witches and goblins!
We are making the most of Halloween being on a school day this year. We will be celebrating by inviting children to come into school in fancy dress on Wednesday 31st October. Later in the day, there will be a disco and spooky film screening. 
There will be prizes for the best dressed and raffle tickets will be on sale from Monday 29th October, for various prizes.
To take part in these festivities, children should bring in £2 to go towards the school’s Events Team fundraising.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We will also be hosting a parent-child pumpkin carving competition during this week. Please bring all entries into school before 9am on Wednesday 31st October to be judged by our school governors. You may collect these from 3pm on the same day to take home for trick or treating! 
Kind Regards, 
Miss Coates and the Events Team
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